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Committee Meeting 3rd January 2018. 
 
 

Fladbury maintenance completed in 2017 
We completed 16 sets of robust steps with the remainder having renewed temporary 

steps. We completed 2 more raised platforms and 12 bottom stages, we also renewed all 

of the signs. Every peg is fishable and safer, well done everyone that helped.  

Form;- Pegs that were neglected and not fished in matches for years are now winning 

matches eg, peg 15 won a club match and Peg 11 has won the last four matches with 

Chub up to a best weight of 17lb.  

 
2018 Committee Objectives. 
The last act of 2017 was to fit bottom stages in pegs 15, 19, 20 & 21.                       

Next season we will complete the remaining seven sets of robust steps (4, 5, 7, 13, 14, 

15 & 16) and fit eight bottom stage platforms (1, 3, 4, 10, 11, 12, 14 & 16) so we will 

have all of the pegs robust, mud free and low maintenance.  

 
New Committee Roles in 2018, 
We have decided to regularly discuss measures to attract Fladbury bookings & Brian 

Barton has accepted the role of promoting bookings, an area that we have to improve.  

To spread the workload H. Potter has accepted the responsibility for identifying, 

monitoring & organising all Fladbury maintenance requirements. 

 
2017 Membership 
21 Full members and 9 Associate members, 5 Associates have already paid for 2018 

(£100). 15 members fished the Aggregate and 13 fished the pools. 6 members did not 

fish the pools and 5 members only fished the pools. 

 

Website 

Now fully up to speed with seasonal changes ready for 2018, have a look at the “History” 

page under “About Us”. 

 
2018 AGM planning  
The AGM is now confirmed as 24/1/2018 at the Sheldon Ivy Leaf club starting at 8pm, 

please inform a committee member if you can’t make it. The pre-AGM invitation letter 

will be supplied early January.  

AOB;- The committee have a couple of major topics to raise, a summary for AOB-1 is 

being circulated so that you have time for thought. This is the Society’s biggest decision 

in our lifetime a decision that offers a level of financial security so please attend and 

vote.      

 

Reminder – Two “Winter Pools” matches before the AGM  
Just a quick reminder. Don’t forget we have two matches before the AGM that’s 6/1/18 

at Lower Park “Abbey” and 20/1/18 at Packington on Gratuities. The other point to 

remember is that in this series of 5 matches Carp count but caught on natural baits so, 

leave your pellets, boilies, Carp groundbait and Carp additives at home. 

 

Pike proliferation. 
We discussed the problem with Pike experienced this season, we all agreed that the 

problem on the Warwickshire Avon is getting worse.   


